State of Misconsin JOINT LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

Co-Chairs
MARY LAZICH
Senator

JOAN BALLWEG Representative



LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL STAFF
Terry C. Anderson
Director
Laura D. Rose
Deputy Director

February 7, 2011

Members of the Special Committee on Criminal Justice Funding and Strategies

Dear Members,

I am writing to inform you that I have decided not to report any recommendations of the Special Committee on Criminal Justice Funding and Strategies to the Joint Legislative Council. Therefore, there will be no further meetings of the committee. I anticipate that the Joint Legislative Council will meet in early March, and I will report on the work of the committee to the council at that meeting.

Thank you for the time and expertise you devoted to the committee. I appreciate your commitment to the criminal justice system in Wisconsin, and I hope that the committee's work will be useful to the Legislature as it continues to address the challenges that Wisconsin's criminal justice system faces.

Sincerely, Edward Broke

Representative Ed Brooks, Chair Special Committee on Criminal Justice Funding and Strategies

EB:ty